
Gag Clause Prohibition Compliance Attestation (GCPCA) 

• Marketing--Post brief statement w/link to Gag Clause on the HTH Website informing that we are 

meeting the requirements 

• Marketing--Email brokers and employer groups (next broker newsletter in October is fine for 

brokers, but we should send this to the groups as a separate email. I don’t think we have another 

email going out to groups for a couple of months) 

 

Under the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021 (CAA), group health plans and health insurance 

issuers are prohibited from entering into agreements with service providers restricting certain 

information that the plan may make available to another party. Hometown Health will confirm 

compliance with this requirement by making a Gag Clause Prohibition Compliance Attestation (GCPCA) 

annually. The GCPCA requirement incorporates all Hometown Health lines of business, with the 

exception of our Medicare Advantage Plan, Sr. Care Plus. 

Learn more about the Gag Clause Prohibition Compliance Attestation at CMS.gov.  

 

 

https://www.cms.gov/marketplace/about/oversight/other-insurance-protections/gag-clause-prohibition-compliance-attestation

